
Briar Patch Microschool is a licensed DHS Child Care Facility and will follow licensing procedures and expectations

Photography
 Permission

Occasionally, photos will be taken of the children at the center for

use within the center, or on our website and/or newsletters. Please

indicate that you authorize the use and reproduction of photographs

of your child in conjunction with the program.

I authorize the use and reproduction of photographs of my child

I do not authorize the use and reproduction of photographs of my

child

Parent SignatureDate

Staff Initials


